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[image: image4.wmf]MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS

A group of students has been working with Mrs. Cooling on publishing the morning announcements via the school website.  If all goes well, tune into the website on Wednesday, February 3 to meet the newscasters and learn the latest news. Mrs. Carnahan is also working with a group of news reporters for the Harkins Newspaper; first edition is scheduled for March.
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JANUARY 25th - 29th  – FAMILY LITERACY Week

We celebrated Family Literacy Week this year at Harkins Elementary.  Students were encouraged to take part in a literacy activity each night with their family.  The book sale held on Wednesday was a huge success. Thank you to all the parents and students who donated books to the event. Several books were given to the library and some were sold. The total amount raised was $230.80, which will go towards new books for the library.  A special thanks to the volunteers who helped to manage the sale- Janette Nowlan, Nancy Stockli, and Chris O’Neill.
MUSICAL





Auditions were held last week for the upcoming musical "The Magical Land of Oz." We had a great turnout! Parts will be handed out on Tuesday.  A note will be sent home with a schedule of practices. Please ensure that any required cast members attend.
MARCH BREAK
March 1 – 5th
CLIMBING WALL

The climbing wall is installed!!!!  The students can literally climb the walls at Harkins Elementary and have fun and exercise while doing it.
Winter Activities
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February 15-19
February 16- Blue & White Day (School Colors) 
 February 18- Students will participate in activities off-site this year on Thursday morning. 
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A detailed memo will be sent home soon. We are asking that students bring a toonie to offset the cost of Thursday’s activities. 
[image: image8.wmf]Carnival Ribbons and buttons will be on sale.  Cost for both a ribbon and button is $3.00 or $2.00 each if purchased separately.
VALENTINE'S DAY – February 14th
Parents are reminded to please check with the teacher for student allergies before sending treats. We are peanut-free!
SKATING SCHEDULE
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	Bus Leaves for Rink
	Time on Ice
	Bus Return to School
	CLASS

	Thurs, Feb 4
	10:10
	10:25-11:10
	11:30
	KB & KN

	
	
	
	
	

	Mon. Feb 15
	8:45 
	9:00-10:00
	10:15
	5F & FH

	
	
	
	
	

	Fri. Feb 19
	8:45
	9:00-9:45
	10:00
	4D

	
	9:45
	10:00-10:40
	10:55
	2B & 3H

	
	
	
	
	

	Thurs Feb 25
	8:45
	9:00-10:10
	10:30
	1L & 1/2L
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JERSEY DAY

Friday, February 5th is Jersey Day to kick off the Miramichi Pond Hockey Tournament.  Students are encouraged to wear their favorite Hockey Jersey on this day.

INTENSIVE FRENCH PROGRAM

The students in Mr. Fournier’s grade 5 class will finish the Intensive French Program on Friday, February 5. French interviews will be conducted during the week of Feb1-5 by the Department of Education.  The classes will be switching teachers (Mr. Fournier and Mrs. Hambrook) at this time. A memo about report card reporting will be going home shortly.
Basketball News

Girls

[image: image11.wmf]The girls will have a practice Tuesday, Feb 2 after school.  Thursday, February 4 we will be participating in a basketball jamobree at Dr. Losier Middle School.  We play at 3:30pm against Nelson.
Boys 
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Practice Monday Feb. 1st after school.
Jamboree game Thursday Feb. 4th at Dr. Losier 4:30.
Practice Wednesday Feb. 10th .Last Jamboree Thursday Feb. 18th at Dr .Losier (more info to follow)
Movie Day
The Home and School is providing a movie day for the students at the Movie Theatre on Friday February 26. All students will be treated to a free movie and popcorn.The school is paying for the transportation and the Home and School is paying for the rest of the event.
VALENTINE’S DINNER

The cafeteria will be offering a valentine’s dinner on Wednesday, February 10th.  The meal will be a hamburger, french fries, milk and a cookie for $4.00.
Haiti Relief Fund

Thank you to all the students, parents, and teachers who donated money to this great cause. Even though it was short notice Harkins  was able to raise $401.00. Harkins truly has a big Heart!!!
DRESS FOR THE WEATHER
Students will continue to go outside at lunch time, so please make sure your child comes prepared with the proper outdoor wear. Ski pants are necessary as students get wet if they do not have them. Sometimes it may be too cold in the morning to stay outside but will warm up enough for the children to go out after lunch.  Therefore, it is best for your child to come prepared to go out every day.  Also, it is a good idea to have an extra set of clothes, including socks in their backpack in case your child does get wet.

PSSC

The next PSSC meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 24th at 6:30. 
HOME & SCHOOL
· The Home and School is providing a movie day for students on February 26th at the movie theatre. The students will be seeing Cloudy with a Chance of Meatballs.  All students will be going and will be treated by the Home and School.  
· The next Home & School Meeting is Tuesday, Feb. 2 at 5:45.
· Popcorn – preorder on Tuesdays for delivery on Wednesdays.
























